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22 November 2022     Term 4 - Week 7 

21/11 – 2/12 Intensive Swimming 

24/11 -  4/5/6 Surfing 

  Book Club Orders Due 

25/11 - Maths Enrichment Day 

2/12 -  Orienteering Yrs 3-6 

6/12 -  Yr5 Visit to Preschool 

8/12 -  Presentation assembly – 12:30 – 2:30pm 

8/12 - Community BBQ/Fundraiser/School Disco – 

4:30 – 6:30pm  

12/12 -  Principals Big Day Out  

12/12 -  Year 6 Big Day Out /Dinner 

14/12 – Whole School Fun Day. Pool and fun at school. 

16/12 -   Students Last Day 

 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay and welcome to Week 7. 

Firstly, I would like to thank our school community for their generosity and support over the last few weeks. It has 

been amazing to see the kindness shared around the school, it really helps to make our school a safe place for 

emotions to be expressed and supported. It is communities like these that band together to look after each other 

and give our kids a place of calmness and care.  

Community BBQ/Fundraiser/School Disco – On the same day as we hold our Presentation Assembly 12:30 – 2:30pm, 

we will have a community BBQ, cake stall, disco from 4:30 - 6:30pm. The theme for the Disco Family Afternoon is 

Christmas and you can dress accordingly if you like. Our Fathering Group, P&C and Staff are working together to 

make this night successful. If you have anything that you feel could contribute to the success and fun of this 

afternoon, please contact the office. 

Events – Over the next few weeks there is lots happening in and out of the school. We have excursions, enrichment 

days, the Year 6 dinner, the Big Day out and the School Fun Day. It is great that we are able to give our students all 

these different opportunities to go outside of their comfort zone and challenge themselves to try new things. I look 

forward to seeing photos and hearing stories from these days, I know our students will represent Nana Glen Public 

School with pride.  

Raffle – We have seen lots of tickets coming into the office which is great! The funds raised from our end of year 

raffle will be added to the money raised on the community night for the Rooney Family. If you need any more tickets 

to sell, please feel free to come and pick some up from the office.  

 

Take care, 

Joshua Hugo 

Relieving Assistant Principal. 

 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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Attendance Bear 

 

K –90% 1- 94.4% 2- 88.2% 3 -85.5% 4/5 –91.6% 5/6 –88.4% 

 

Congratulations to Year 1 who have Betsy for the week and Year 4/5 who have Bear. We look forward to seeing 

attendance levels return to their high levels now that we are mostly over the flu season. 

 

Library News 

We are currently awaiting the return of all borrowed books to our shelves for our end of year muster. Please if you 

have any outstanding books in your shelves, return them as soon as possible.  

Our library still has a range of new books that are looking for friends to cover them, so they are protected. If you 

are able to cover these books, could you contact the office, and we will arrange some to be collected. 

Thank you for your help in adding these books to our borrowing lists. 
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Whats happening in class 5/6 

 

“Art washes from the soul the dust of everyday life.” 

 — Pablo Picasso 

✓ Creativity helps to stimulate our mind and keep our brain active. It can help to boost 

our concentration, reminisce about our past and retain our memories. 

✓ Making art relieves stress and anxiety. It provides new sensory experiences and 

focuses our attention away from our daily worries. 

✓ Making art can boost our self-esteem and sense of accomplishment. It allows us to 

explore new things in a safe space and teaches us that it is okay to make mistakes along 

the way. 

✓ Art brings us together. When being creative with others we feel less isolated and more 

connected as a community. Art helps us to communicate things that are sometimes too 

difficult to put into words. 

          
 

                Many thanks to Years 1 and 2 for sharing their Picasso skills. 

       
  

                               

 

 

 



 

Respectful                     Responsible                     Kind                     Safe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

Respectful                     Responsible                     Kind                     Safe 

 
 

Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Bell K Her efforts in Writing. Kalani T Looking out for her peers in times of 
need. 

Levi O His efforts in Writing. 
 

Jeddah Mc Being a kind and caring friend to his 
peers. 

 
 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Axel H His great effort in reading. Cooper H Application to his science poster. 

Sienna M Her engaging spider speech! 
Ruby W Challenging herself during whole 

number activities. 

  Indigo N Focus during mindfulness time. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Bridget J 
Superb presentation of your 
projects. 

Seychelles A 
Positively contributing to class 
discussion. 

Sheng Li S 
Commitment to your science 
project. 

Max A 
Focusing to successfully complete 
Literacy activities. 

Saxon B 
Extending your vocabulary when 
writing.  

Tomas S 
Using prior knowledge to positively 
contribute to class discussion. 

 
 

 RFF award  RFF Award 

Jasmine H Improvement in swimming. Jax M Teamwork in Geography project.  

 
 

  Principal award    Principal Award  

Max A  Showing empathy to others.   

 
 

PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Marley Mc I act thoughtfully Responsible Aloe H I make positive choices 

Kind Layla J I value my community Safe Jeremiah R I move sensibly 
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Canteen Roster 

 
 

Term 4 

 
Week 

 
Date 

 
Volunteer 

1 

 
Volunteer 

2 

 
8 

 
Tues 29th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
9 

 
Tues 6th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
10 

 
Tues 13th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Holly 

Bennett 

 

 

 

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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NANA GLEN 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Community News 
Principal: Deanie Nicholls 

Nana Street, NANA GLEN, NSW, 2450 
Phone: 66543202 FAX: 66543549 

Website: www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: nanaglen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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NANA GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
AND COSTS 2022  

  

Polo Shirts  $26.50    Boys Shorts  $25.00  
  
Jumpers  $35.00    Girls Skorts  $25.00  
  
Jackets   $38.00    Hats   $18.00  
  
Sports Shorts $16.00    Library Bag  $12.00  
 
Beanies  $13.00 
 

  
Our supplier for our school uniforms is Slick Sportswear and Uniforms. They are located at 1/10 Seccombe 
Close, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and there is parking on site. Their contact number is 6651 9030. Hours of 
operation are:  
 

Monday – Friday  8.30am – 4.30pm  
Saturday – Sunday  CLOSED   
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In 2023 Gumbaynggirr Language classes will be running on the days in leaflet. These classes are an open invitation 

to any community member to attend.  

They cater for the beginner to move through language acquisition on all levels.   

A great way to start your journey to learning a new language and meet new people. 
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